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Fire Space Needs Committee Announces Schedule Change in the Community Meetings 
 
Milton, MA: The Milton Fire Space Needs Committee has rescheduled its community meetings 

in January to present the current proposal for updating the Town’s fire stations.  

 

The Committee will hold three community presentations in January and February at locations in 

close proximity to the existing fire stations: The Schedule and locations are as follows: 

 

 Tuesday January 17th 7:00 pm Fuller Village, 1372 Brush Hill Road 

 

 Monday January 23rd 7:30 pm Cunningham Park, 75 Edge Hill Road 

 

 Thursday February 2nd  7:30 pm Milton Senior Center, 10 Walnut Street 

 

Please Note: Tonight’s scheduled meeting at the Council on Aging has been rescheduled to 

Thursday, February 2nd at 7:30 pm. 
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